Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
HNTB
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: July 5, 2023, 2:30 p.m.
PLACE: Teams Webinar
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: EVIDP Update – Webinar
The Florida Department of Transportation invites you to participate in a live webinar presenting the draft update to the Electric Vehicle (EV) Infrastructure Deployment Plan (EVIDP).
EVIDP Update – Webinar
Wednesday, July 5, 2023, 2:30 p.m., ET
After the webinar, you will be able to review the draft updated plan and provide comment by visiting the EVIDP Public Comment Page. The public comment period will conclude on July 19, 2023.
Any questions regarding the draft updated EVIDP, webinar, or public comment period may be directed to raj.ponnaluri@dot.state.fl.us and lacey.benton@dot.state.fl.us.
We look forward to and appreciate your input!
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Stefan Kulakowski, Title VI Coordinator at Stefan.Kulakowski@dot.state.fl.us or by phone (850)414-4742.
Persons who require accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Raj Ponnaluri, at least seven days in advance of the meeting, raj.ponnaluri@dot.state.fl.us or (850)410-5616.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: 
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Contract Raj Ponnaluri at raj.ponnalur@dot.state.fl.us or (850)410-5616. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: raj.ponnaluri@dot.state.fl.us and lacey.benton@dot.state.fl.us
